
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Common Council 
From: Becky Magestro, Chief of Staff 
Date: 1/29/25 
Re: Councilmember Committees/Board choices to ensure quorum 
 

At the most recent Common Council meeting on January 6, 2025, the board agreed to 
temporarily participate in board and commission meetings as needed to ensure quorums. 

This decision aligns with Ordinance 2.098130, which outlines provisions for temporary 

appointments to maintain quorum requirements for city boards, committees, and 
commissions. Attached is the memo from City of Whitewater Council- Jonathan McDonell 

and the list of board and commission.  
 

 

Becky Magestro 
Chief of Staff 

 

 


